
  

 

 

 

May 2021 
                                                                                                       

Important Dates: 
May 3 – Welcome Back to In-Class 

Learning 

May 7 – Dress Like You Are in a 

Zoom Meeting (business on the top, 

comfy on the bottom) 

May 17 – SCC Meeting @ 6:15 pm 

May 19 – Hawaiian Day  

May 21 – PD Day – No school for 

students 

May 24 – Victoria Day – No school 

for students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

"If you have good thoughts they will shine out of your face like sunbeams and you 

will always look lovely." - Roald Dahl 
 
Dear Glen Elm Families, 
 
These last few weeks have been challenging weeks to find those good 
thoughts. Numbers not dropping, restrictions still in place, online learning 
extended several times, and friends, family, acquaintances fighting this virus 
every time we turn around. A rollercoaster of emotions for everyone. 
However, we need to remember that we have each other and together, we 
will get through this.  
 
Our sunbeams of good thoughts this week is the return of students to school 
on Monday! We have missed our kiddos immensely. As much as we enjoy 
seeing them on a Zoom meeting, we all know that is not the same as in 
person. We promise you that we will do everything possible to keep your 
children safe. Upon return, we will go over the safety protocols (the ones that 
were in the letter sent out on Friday, April 30th), proper wear of PPE, and staff 
will be diligent in ensuring protocols are followed for themselves and for 
students. We also will need your continued support, especially if your child is 
feeling ill or exhibiting any symptoms. We need you to keep your child home 
if they are ill and we ask that they not return to school until 48 hours 
symptom free, for everyone’s safety. Thank you.  

♥ 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

SCC Pizza Fundraiser  
 
Our SCC Little Caesars Pizza Fundraiser is underway. Fundraiser forms went 
home in online learning packages on Monday, April 26th. If you did not 
receive an order form, please let your child’s teacher know and we will get 
one to you.  
 
These pizza kits are a great way to enjoy a fun family pizza night together. 
Fundraiser forms are due back on May 20th. All pizza kits ordered will be 
delivered on June 8th! 
 
Orders will be available online and through student paper forms.  
 
Thank you so much to all our Glen Elm families and friends for your continued 
support for our school community. 
 
~Glen Elm SCC 
 
Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten Registrations 
 
We are accepting registrations for Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten for this 
Fall! Please check the website for an online form, or feel free to pop in the 
school and pick up a paper copy (please wear a mask). Please contact the 
school if you have questions or concerns and we would be delighted to help 
you! 
 
President’s Choice Children’s Charity 
 
A big thank you to President’s Choice Children’s Charity for the grant we 
received earlier this year to help with our daily nutrition program. PC 
Children’s charity believes in dedicating resources to help educators and 
administrators provide their students good food every day. We are incredibly 
grateful for PC Children’s Charity for helping us feed hungry minds!!  
 
Self-Care 
 
May is my favourite month of the year – the weather is warmer so you can go 
for long walks, BBQ more often, and just enjoy the signs of spring after a long 
winter. All these things I find so refreshing. These are some of my ways of 
practicing self-care. I encourage each one of you to make sure you are taking 
time for self-care. In this stressful world, we all need to take time in whatever 
way works for us, to breathe, relax, and remind ourselves that things are 
going to get better. This is just a phase of life that we will get through.   
~Mrs. Miller 
 
If you need anything, please feel free to reach out to us at the school. We are 
here for you. Looking so forward to seeing our kiddos on Monday! Have a 

lovely weekend and a Marvelous Month of May!  ♥ 
 
Sincerely, 

The Glen Elm Staff 
  

 


